
May 12, 2023 

W265DR Minor Modification 

Reason for Withdrawal of Application 

 

Loud Media LLC is hereby withdrawing its Minor Modification Application for W265DR.  Loud Media LLC 

also owns WPLA (FM) which was recently granted a construction permit for a new tower site and city of 

license.  That upgrade will effectively displace translator W286DT and with the lack of open frequencies 

in the area, the frequency this application originally applied for is the only practical option for W286DT 

to utilize.  Therefore, Loud Media is withdrawing this application for W265DR simultaneously with Mid 

Century Radio LLC filing its displacement application for W286DT. 

 

Aaron Ishmael 

Managing Member 

Loud Media LLC 


